
Kimpton Bench Working Party Report 
 
September 2023  
Please find below a concise list of jobs completed in earnest by members of the Kimpton Bench 
Working Party. 
 

Erect and remove silk in Memorial Hall numerous times (Overtime).  
Rubber mat outside Church House relayed. Wren bench repaired, painted and re-sited in 
Pam's Lane. 
Compost bins completed. 
Bramble roots removed from Church Lane bank. 
Staked the Pat Dyer tree at the Mem Hall Removed lots of hedge/tree branches from Hall 
Lane/school path and tidied up the weeds on the patio and car park.  
Pedestrian gate at the tennis courts raised. 

Setup and put away tables, banners and vegetable figures for Autumn show.                         
Art board by The Boot painted. 
Church notice board and gate post repaired. 
Help with meadow raking grass and clearing. 
Repairing of the tent used for village events. 
Clearing vegetation and trimming trees around Church House. 
And, of course, the ongoing repair, maintenance, and decoration of the benches throughout 
the Parish. 
 
Cllr G Durrant 
19th October 2023 


